

## NATIONAL CONTROLLING BODY FOR TRIATHLON AND DUATHLON

Affiliated to the International Triathlon Union and South African Sports Confederation and Olympic Committee

2 December 2014

For attention: Steve Attwell, Gert Wilkins Atlantic Triathlon Club

Dear Steve and Gert

## ATC AWARDS EVENING

Just a short note to thank you and your committee for the invitation to attend the Atlantic Triathlon Club Awards Evening. It was indeed heart-warming to witness such a positive turnout, the commitment of athletes and the general enthusiasm for the sport of Triathlon that prevails. There is no doubt that the role that both of you, and ultimately ATC, fulfil ensures that triathlon is 'alive and well' in the Western Cape. I wish to thank you for your commitment and all you do to promote our sport.

Please know that your input and efforts are noticed and very much appreciated.

Best regards

Roexade.



Dr. Debbie Alexander President Triathlon South Africa (TSA) ITU Executive Board Member

B Soc Sc (Hons), (UCT), Adv. Dip. Adult Education (UCT), M Soc Sc, (Clinical Psychology), (Rhodes), PhD (Neuropsychology), (UWC)

Tel: +27 12 420 5796 Fax: +27 86 529 1830 Cell: +27 83 270 8027

E-mail: Debbie@privateclient.co.za

Triathlon South Africa (TSA)

President: Dr Debbie Alexander Vice President: Jan Sterk Secretary: Gerrie van Heerden Treasurer: Kevin Woolward Technical Cliff Saunders Add Member: Wikus Weber Add Member: Sharon Oakley Honorary President: Gideon Sam

L19 Sport Centre University of Pretoria (Groenkloof Campus) c/o George Storrar Drive & Leyds Street Groenkloof Pretoria PO Box 393 Groenkloof 0027

Tel: +27 (012) 420-5796 Fax: +27 (086)529-1830

E-mail: office@triathlonsa.co.za Website: http://www.triathlonsa.co.za